
Subject: net.micro.atari8 is being renamed comp.sys.atari.8bit
Posted by Anonymous on Fri, 07 Nov 1986 20:04:38 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Originally posted by: mark&#64cbosgd.ATT.COM (Mark Horton)

Article-I.D.: cbosgd.2999
Posted: Fri Nov  7 15:04:38 1986
Date-Received: Sat, 8-Nov-86 05:46:30 EST
Distribution: na
Organization: AT&T Bell Laboratories, Columbus, Oh
Lines: 12
Xref: watmath net.micro.atari8:571 comp.sys.atari.8bit:4

This newsgroup is being renamed from net.micro.atari8 to comp.sys.atari.8bit.
This renaming will gradually take place over the next few weeks.
More and more messages posted to this newsgroup will be aliased
into the new newsgroup as they pass through the net, and people
will begin to post to the new group.  After a few weeks, the
old name will be removed.

This note is to inform you of the renaming so you can begin to
read the new group as well as the old group.

	Mark Horton
	Director, the UUCP Project
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